
 

 

At A Glance:  MANY PEOPLE SERVED! 
UPPER ROOM is our weekly 

outreach in South Nashville’s 
Woodbine Community that offers 
meals, shelter and community for up 
to 100 homeless men. 
In 2013, with your help, we were able 
to: 

- Open on 104 regular shelter 
nights 

- Open on 37 nights for extreme 
cold weather shelters during 
the 2013-2014 winter. 

- Serve approximately 7800 
dinners 

- Serve approximately 7800 
breakfasts 

- Serve 300+ Thanksgiving Day 
meals 

- Serve 430 Christmas Day 
meals 

- Provide overnight shelter for 
between 50-130 men every 
Wednesday and Saturday 

- 75+ volunteers gave well 
above 2593 hours of service: 
cooking, cleaning, prepping, 
delivering, transporting, food 
pickups interacting with our 
guests. 

- Our volunteers consist of 
homeless and housed 
individuals, families from 
churches and civic groups and 
all walks of life –working 
together, building 
relationships, and serving 
each other. 

 

 

Income: 2013 
20142014Expen$331,532 
 

You can request a 
more detailed copy of 
our financial report by 
emailing us at 

info@lambscroft.org 

Disciple House Program 

This program is self-
sustaining. Members of the 
houses work and pay a 
modest rent and serve at our 
various outreaches. The 
houses also serve as housing 
and community for our 
Cookery Program students. 
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Expenses: 2013 
20142014Expen$333,865 
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OFFICIALLY OPENED!! 

Grand Opening September 2013 
We celebrated our Grand Opening on September 6, 
2013. We were joined by Cookery founders, Brett 
Swayn and Terry Kemper, Lambscroft Board 
Members, family, friends, and representatives from the 
city including Eric Cole from the Nashville Economic 
Development of the Mayor’s office. It was a joyous 
celebration with delicious food. 

The Cookery Program  
 Since our September opening through December 2013 
we have worked with nine program enrollees. Two 
have successfully completed and graduated the 
program. Three students are still currently in the 
program. We are still in the early stages of perfecting 

the culinary training program.  

OUR FIRST COOKERY PROGRAM GRADUATES 

On March 11, 2014, graduates James Jones Jr. and 
Wiley Walker Jr. proudly received their diplomas in 
basic prep cooking, menu planning and kitchen 
managing alongside ServSafe Certification (a food and 
beverage safety training and certificate program 
administered by the National Restaurant Association). 

A NEW BEGINNING 
With the support of grants from local organizations such as 

The Boulevard Bolt, St. George Episcopal Church, The 
Dandridge Trust, private donations from churches and 

individuals, and the growing support of patrons at The 
Cookery, we are able to house and train all students in the 

program. Our first two graduates are currently now on staff 
at The Cookery, perfecting their skills and helping to bring 

others into their new beginnings. 

For more information or to make a contribution go to  

www.lambscroft.org and www.thecookery.org. 


